DAV 84 MINUTES OF THE MEETING
October 10th, 2018

Commander Terry Vorderer called the meeting to order at 19:30 Hrs.

OPENING CEREMONY:
The opening ceremony was conducted with participation of Chapter Members
ROLL CALL OF OFFICER:
The Adjutant called the roll: All officers were present and/or accounted for.
OFFICER REPORTS:

READING OF THE MINUTES;

The meeting of the previous minutes was read, and a motion was made and seconded to approve.
Following discussion, the motion was unanimously approved.

TREASURERS REPORT:

Treasurer John Fanning reported on the financial status of the organization. A motion was made and
seconded to approve. Following discussion, the motion was unanimously approved.

CORRESPONDENCE:
Correspondence received by the Chapter was described to the membership. Including a donation from
the DiAntonio family which included a contribution and a thank you note from a deceased members
widow.

INTRODUCTION OF NEW MEMBERS:

Members attending for the first time introduced themselves to the membership and were welcomed
by the commander.,

APPOINTMENTS AND COMMISSIONS:

Colonel Gordon Lohrman was appointed to Chairman of the Events Committee.
Bill Byers and Tony DeBella were appointed to the positions of Sergeant at Arms.




REPORT OF SICKNESS AND DISTRESS:
None

FORGET-ME-NOT REPORT:
None

OLD BUSINESS:

Commander Vorderer told members to look at care packages brought in by Tim Regan, an Eagle Scout
that the Chapter helped with support. ‘

NEW BUSINESS:
A call was made for members who received cards who were notified about swearing in.
St. Paul Lutheran church will hold a lunch for veterans to be held October 20t in Oak Lawn.
Bob Wilcox was introduced as a guest speaker. Mr. Wilcox is a boy scout leader who participated in
the invasion of Normandy during WWII and was recently invited by Gary Senesce to a lunch in New
Orleans and a tour of the WWIil Museum.

GOOD OF THE ORDER:
A motion was made by Charles Luhan and Seconded by Joseph Bertucci to pay $975 for the October
Rent needed by a disabled veteran from the Quad Cities who had fallen on hard times and was, along
with his pregnant wife, in danger of being evicted from their apartment. After discussion the motion

was unanimously approved by the membership.

Charles Luhan spoke of the importance of every veteran to support and join veteran organizations.

ADJOURNMENT

There being no other business to discuss, a motion was made and seconded to adjourn the meeting.
Following discussion, the motion was unanimously approved.

Commander Vorderer called for closing ceremony and prayer, led by the Chapter Chaplain.




